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Marc Allred

From: Frank Flores <frankflores2260@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, April 1, 2023 9:14 AM

To: Marc Allred

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Zoning of Louie Lane and Belle ave

I live on the corner of both streets. And I definitely don't want those apartments  to go up because  my house will 

depreciate as will every house in the area. All the counsel  members want is money in their  pockets. I SAY NO. 
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